Senator Manning
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

HB 2230
Relating to mandatory overtime for nursing staff in correctional facilities

HB 2230 limits the amount of mandatory overtime nursing staff in the Department of

Corrections facilities may be required to work, with specified exceptions.
This bill adds Department of Corrections nurses to the statute regulating mandatory
overtime for nursing staff in other public institutions. It is anticipated to have a minimal

fiscal impact on the Department of Corrections budget.

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends HB 2230 be reported out do pass.
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